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From: Jane S

To: Brown, Don

Cc: fpettis@cleanpowerlakecounty.ort

Subject: [External] Public Comment: AS2021-03: Adjusted Standard for the Waukegan Station
Date: Friday, March 29, 2024 11:14:50 AM

Dear Don,

I, Jane Sturgeon, am appalled at NRG Energy's refusal to remove coal ash from Lake
Michigan!!! Has the world gone "mad", again!! To pollute one of our precious natural
resources has got to STOP! Our drinking water comes from this freshwater lake. Our
children and loved ones swim in this lake. Why aren't we as intelligent human beings safe
guarding what we need the most WATER!! You have the power to correct this wrongdoing!
Then do something about it and save our lake!!! It affects not only me and my family, but
yours as well.

Please act to protect Lake Michigan from abuse by irresponsible people and company's.

Jane Sturgeon
Libertyville, 1L
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